
Clarecastle – Ballyea Parish 

Fr. Pat Malone 6823011/086-8572023: Fr. Harry Brady 086-2349798 

Sunday Mass: Clarecastle 9am & 12noon & Ballyea 10.30am 

Saturday Mass: Clarecastle 7pm       Weekday Mass: Clarecastle 10am 

All items for Newsletter to Parish Office by 5pm on Wednesday 

Or email: parish@clarecastleballyeaparish.ie 

16th February 2025, Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Clarecastle Mass Intentions 

Sat 15th Feb 11am M.M. Michael Killeen Manusmore 

Sat 15th Feb 7pm Anniv Tony Lynch & Dec’d members of the Lynch 

     Family Lissane 

Sun 16th Feb 9am Anniv Johnny Daly &  Dec’d Family members  

      St Joseph’s Tce  

Sun 16th Feb 12 noon M.M. Liam Moloney Clarehill 

Sun 16th Feb 12 noon Anniv Noel Gilmore Killoo` 

Fri 21st Feb 10am Anniv John & Agnes O’Connor & Lil McNamara 

      Patrick Street 

Sat 22nd Feb 7pm Anniv John (JJ) McCarthy Ballybeg 

Sat 22nd Feb 7pm Anniv Peter, Phylis & Paulette Cosgrove Ennis 

Sun 23rd Feb 12 noon 1st Anniv Philomena Holloway Ballybeg 

Ballyea Mass Intentions 

Sun 23rd Feb 10.30am Anniv Paddy Brougham Newhall 

Sun 23rd Feb 10.30am Anniv Una O’Leary (nee Killoughery) 

We remember in our prayers the repose of the soul of  Margaret O 

Brien (nee Slattery).  We offer our condolences and the support of our 

prayers to her family and friends at this time.  

Parish Development & Maintenance Collection:  Will be taken up this 

weekend 15th & 16th  February.  Your support is much appreciated. 

CHY 3 Form:  The money contributed to the weekly offertory collection is what finances 

the day to day running of the parish.  We depend on the voluntary contributions of 

parishioners for the management & development of the parish.  If you have contributed 

€250 or more to the parish in the tax year excluding contributions to the Mission Collection, 

Trócaire and Clerks Collection, the parish can receive a tax refund from revenue, at no 

additional cost to you, under charitable donations.  Please fill in a CHY3 form available 

from the Parish Office.  Thank you to all who contribute.  It does make a difference. 

The Conference of the Society of St Vincent de Paul Clarecastle/Ballyea: 

Wish to thank those within our community who responded to our Christmas 

Envelope Appeal.  A special thanks to the teachers and pupils from St John 

Bosco Community College Kildysart for your continued support. Thank you 

for contributing through the parish Triduum of Masses. Anyone who wishes to 

donate to SVP Clarecastle/Ballyea throughout 2025 can do so through our 

IBAN IE31AIBK93538754185094 or alternatively through our SVP letterbox 

in the Church porch in Clarecastle. 

Clare Roots Society Talk:  Thursday February 20th 2025, Clare Education 

Centre, Kilrush Road, Ennis V95 F782, 7.30p.m., Listening to The Past: Oral 

History for Genealogy  by David Ryan.  

Open-No-Mic even at Hurst Café: Sunday February 16th from 2pm to 4pm.  

Performance practice in a friendly environment.  Whether you want to sing, 

read a poem, tell a story or play an instrument, you are very welcome.  Please 

register beforehand to participate by emailing deanpower1@gmail.com.  Piano 

available for use.  Spaces limited. Drinks & snacks available to purchase at the 

venue.  CCDL initiative. 

Coláiste Muire 50th Reunion – Save the Date:  If you were a student of 

Coláiste Muire, Ennis from the years 1970 to 1975 you are invited to our 50th 

Reunion at Old Ground Hotel on Saturday 11th October. More info from Hilary 

Campbell  0877834139;  Margaret Neylon  0877761204;  Cora Hahessy 087 

987 3702 

Clare Hotels Recruitment Fair 2025 will take place on the 4th of March from 

10am-1pm in The Hotel Woodstock, Ennis. This Jobs Fair will highlight 

careers and training opportunities in the hotel industry. Book online for your 

free ticket and further information available through www.Eventbrite.ie  

Our Changing Church; The Killaloe Diocese Adult Faith Team invites you 

to a talk/discussion on Saturday, 1st of March 10am- 1pm in the Parish Centre, 

Ennis Cathedral. The speaker is Dr. Michael Conway,  Prof. of Faith & Culture, 

Maynooth. He will present on the impact of change in Church and Society and 

hopefully initiate a conversation on how we may response.  All are welcome. 
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